
Red Class Newsletter—Week 9 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Red Class, 

 
We hope that you are all well and keeping healthy. We have had another busy and successful week in Reception.  
 
This week the children have been gripped by our topic. They loved creating tickets for our minibus trip and learning about 
road safety. We introduced 3D shapes and the children used wooden blocks to recreate the scene from the ‘Naughty Bus.’ 
 
This week in phonics we have learnt these sounds ‘e’, ‘l’ ‘h’ and introduced our second common exception word (tricky 
word) ‘the’.  The children are continuing to make good progress and starting to apply their phonic knowledge to their 
writing. We are so proud of their writing :)  
 
The Baptism celebration was a great success and the children gave their all to make it special. They made the decorations, 
wrote invitations and even made cupcakes. Our special guest, Mr Mooney, also didn’t disappoint with his lovely story and 
calm presence. The children adore him! 
 
Next week in RE, we will start the topic of Advent/Christmas – Loving, focusing on how the pupils’ birthdays relate to that 
of Christ and the nativity. 
 
Reminders: 
 
The issue with Google classroom has now been rectified, please try to log in and let us know if you still have difficulty.  
 
Have a good weekend,  
 
Mrs Brotherton, Miss May and Mrs Webb 


